
Port Malabar Elementary 

School Advisory Council Information 

Port Malabar invites all stakeholders to attend our School Advisory Council 

meetings.  At these meetings, members are encouraged to help in the decision-

making process and provide input on ways that Port Malabar can continue to 

improve. We value the input of parents, teachers, and community members. 

Meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month, at 3:00, in the 

Media Center.  We are always happy to see new participants, as well as our 

current, active members. 


